December 13, 1985

The Rt. Rev. Craig Anderson The Episcopal Church in S.D. PO Box 517 Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57101

Dear Bishop Anderson,

At a meeting of your Bishop's Committee here this week, we discussed at length the letter from Karen Hall.

We decided that we would recommend to you that:

- 1) Karen comes to Madison as outlined in her letter.
- 2) The diocese accept responsibility for her salary and expenses, with Grace Church providing \$200 per month to start.

If we are as successful in the future as we hope to be, we could pick up an increasing share of the cost. It should be noted that great enthusiasm was expressed regarding the possibilities of Karen's return.

Cordially,

Merrill D. Hunter Bishop's Warden

merill O. 2 hunter